
January 24, 2022 
 
LETTER OF INTENT  
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
DCH Properties LLC dba Palisade Property Management intends to demolish 734 E Washington 
Street, Madison, WI 53703. Demolition will include the existing building, landscaping, and cap 
all utilities within the parcel.  
 
Demolition is planned to occur sometime between April 15, 2022 and June 30, 2022. All work 
will be performed by a qualified contractor. All hazardous materials will be properly remediated 
prior to building demolition.  
 
The site will be graded and seeded.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Pat McCabe, CPM Candidate 
Palisade Property Management 
725 E Johnson St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
patm@palisadeproperty.com 
o: 608.442.422 x311 
c: 608.807.9548 
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